
 

 

December 2014 
 

Pack Info: 
 www.Pack200cumc.com 

 Steve Gallaway, Cubmaster  

 Kale Sears, Asst. Cubmaster 

 Don Driver, Co-chair  

 Jennifer LaBarge, Co-chair 
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  

 Todd Bridges (601)940-6947 

 John White (601)940-0202 

Quick Notes 

 Our annual nursing home visit is 

this Saturday. Be sure to check your 

email for the sign-up genius invite from 

Sandra Ventura. Please let us know if you 
plan to attend so Paul K. can plan activities 
accordingly.   

 Class Bs and PWD cars distributed. 

Leaders were loaded down with Class 

Bs and PWD cars at the last Pack 

meeting. Check with your leader if you 

weren’t there to pick it up from 

him/her.  

 God And Me Class Coming this 

Spring. Jerilynn Putnam will be hosting 

a God & Me class for younger boys and 

siblings in March/April 2015. Be on the 
lookout for information.  

Mistletoe 

Harvesting 

Mistletoe  

Binding 

Mistletoe  

Sales 

Carpenter Middle 

School 

 

 

 Dec 7, 2p – 5p 

CLC Lobby 

 

 

 

 Dec 4, 6p-8p 

 Dec 9, 6p-8p 

 Dec 11, 6p-8p 

Various times and 

locations; see Sign-Up 

Genius invite 

 

 Dec 6 

 Dec 7 

 Dec 13 

 Dec 14 

 
Sock Fight Fun             
You would have thought it was snowing 
indoors! Thank you for donating socks at the 
last Pack meeting. Over 400 pairs of socks 
were donated to The Bridge North Texas (a 
homeless recovery shelter).  

 

Mistletoe Magic Continues!  

Mistletoe sales have been phenomenal! So to all the families who 

participated in opening weekend … give yourselves a big pat on the back 

for braving Black Friday weekend and ushering in the Christmas spirit to 

Collin County.  

 

We anticipate sales will continue to do even better as the holidays 

approach.  The addition of our new location at Allen Premium Outlets 

means we have even more opportunity to raise money for our Pack. 

Please remember – since we do not sell popcorn – this is our only 

fundraiser of the year. We are depending on each family who agreed to 

participate in fundraising to do their part.  

 

What Does Your Part Mean?  

 Each family should sign up for at least two sales slots. With the 

addition of Allen Premium Outlets, we may be asking you to join in 

more sales fun! If you have time, please consider signing up for 

additional sales sessions.  

 Participate in a binding (or harvesting) session.  

 

Don’t forget to be prepared for the weather when you go to sell … 

have gloves/hats if it’s cold and some drinks/snacks in case you or the 

boys get thirsty. 

 

When are the Sales?  

 

Next Steps 

Check your email for Sign-Up Genius invitations for each of these 

events. The emails came from Don Driver so if they are not in your 

inbox please check your spam folder.  
 
 

Dates to Remember: 
 Dec 6: Pack nursing home visit, 2p – 4p 
 Dec 11: District Roundtable Meeting, 7:30 

– 9p @ the LDS Center on Roundrock 
 Jan 4: Leadership Committee Meeting, 

12:30p @ CUMC (all are welcome!) 
 Jan 5: Pack meeting, 6:45 @ CUMC 
 Jan 11: District Roundtable Meeting, 7:30 

– 9p @ the LDF Center on Roundrock 
 Jan 23: Pinewood Derby Car Weigh-in, 6 – 

8p @CUMC   
 Jan 24: Leadership Committee Meeting, 

12:30p @ CUMC (all are welcome!) 
 
Check Mistletoe Magic Continues for 

mistletoe harvesting, binding  

and sales dates! 

http://www.pack200cumc.com/
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Pack People to Know 
Position 2014-2015 Coordinator 

Cubmaster Steve Gallaway 

Assistant Cubmaster Kale Sears 

Co-Chair Don Driver 

Co-Chair Jennifer LaBarge 

Treasurer PJ Putnam 

Recruiting NEED 

Advancement Coordinator Enrique Ventura 

Membership Coordinator Mary Gelski 

Webmaster Sheila Bloom 

Events Coordinator  Sandra Ventura 

Blue & Gold Jim Wright and Daphne Badgett 

Service Project Sandra Ventura 

Pinewood Derby  Jeff Turner and Steve Clay 

Fundraising  
(mistletoe/camp card) 

Shawn Collenburg and Adela Knight 

Trainer Kris Doering and Paul Kuykendall 

Camping Coordinator Kris Doering and Scott Hulin 

Raingutter Regatta Jeff Luce 

Day Camp Coordinator Kale Sears 

Webelos Camp Coordinator Kris Doering 

STEM Coordinator Paul Kuykendall 

God and Family Coordinator Jerilynn Putnam 

T-Shirt Coordinator Laura Luce 

Scout Parent Don Driver 

Meals on Wheels Enrique Ventura 

 

 

A HUGE shout out to all of those who helped our Pack with 

successful events over the last month.  
 
 
 Steve Clay (Veterans Day flags) 
 Kris Doering (Veterans Day flags) 
 DeeDee Driver (Veterans Day flags) 

 Don Driver (Veterans Day flags) 
 Steve Gallaway (astronomy night, Veterans Day flags) 
 PJ Putnam (Veterans Day flags) 
 Jerilynn Putnam (Emblem of Faith) 
 Kale Sears (astronomy night, Veterans Day flags) 
 

Take That Training 
Our training files are looking sparse. If you haven’t 
taken YPT or your den-specific training please do so 
NOW!  Don’t forget that if you are a new leader you 
may need to attach your BSA number to your My 
Scouting online account to be credited for your 
training. If you do not take the required training, you 
will be dropped from our Cub Scout Pack roster so 
we can re-charter. 
 
Plan Ahead: University of Scouting 
University of Scouting is Jan 3, 2015 @ SMU. This is a 
fun opportunity to take supplemental classes that 
you choose. Go to http://circleten.org/university-
scouting for more information.  
 
Keep in mind that the Pack will reimburse you up to 
$25 for training. Just fill out a check request and 
submit it to PJ Putnam. 

Did We Forget Something?!  
Email Jennifer LaBarge with content ideas for this 
newsletter. Promise we didn’t leave anything out 
 on purpose!  
 

 
jenniferlabarge@gmail.com   

http://www.pack200cumc.com/
http://circleten.org/university-scouting
http://circleten.org/university-scouting
http://pack200cumc.com/documents/Check%20Request%20Form.pdf
mailto:jenniferlabarge@gmail.com
mailto:jenniferlabarge@gmail.com

